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“Be still 

 and know 

  that I am God”

  Psalm 46:10
________________________________________________________

� Pastor:
� Abe Block� � � � � 325.0546
� Deacon Couples:
� Dennis & Colleen Driedger�� � 325.6932
� Isaac & Marie Klassen� � � 325.4161
� Ken & Irma Klassen�� � � 822.3655
� Art & Carol Letkeman� � � 822.6449
� Pete & Louise Peters�� � � 822.3176
� Daniel & Helene Schulz� � � 822.9612



Sunday Morning Wor�ip Service 
� �

“A man of many companions may come to ruin,

but there is a friend who sticks closer than a brother.”

Proverbs 18:24

_____________________________________
P&W Band
Song Leader. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Bob Reimer

Worship in Singing
Call to Worship. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .Art Letkeman
Announcements & Offering
Offertory. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Marla Sanca
Child Dedication
Worship in Singing
Song. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Heidi Klassen
Scripture Reading 
Message. . . . . “Remember the Duck” . . . . . . Abe Block
Song & Prayer
________________________________________________

Our Vision Statement

� We, at Glencross, as part of the body of Christ, are 
� committed to obeying the commands God has set forth in 
� His Word (the Bible) through

i)Worshipping God
� ii)Evangelizing the unbeliever
� iii)Discipling the believer



THIS WEEK

Tuesday        7:30 -  Mission Board meeting at church

TAKE NOTE

Discipleship Classes will be starting on Sunday March 4th during 
the Sunday School hour. This is  a 7 week commitment  which 
will be completed by mid April. If you are interested in Baptism 
or transferring your membership, please contact anyone of the 
Ministerial members today.

Wednesday, March 7 - 7:00 PM-9:00 PM - Jr. Youth @ 
Winkler Bible Camp. We've been invited to watch the dress 
rehearsal for "Uncle Phil's Diner". Admission is free.

We are planning to have a  choir for Easter Sunday morning 
with practices starting on March 11. The practices 
will be during Sunday School time. If you
have further questions, contact Allen or Shirley.

�
From the Program Committee: There are extra 3-
month�schedules�(April-June)�on the back counter�under the 
mailboxes for those who did not receive a copy in their 
mailbox and would like one. (If you are scheduled during 
these months, you should have received one in your mailbox).

The Glencross Church is people; not a building. Jesus said “I 
will build my church,” that means building people like you and 
me!! That also requires people like you and me to help in 
serving in whatever capacity God has gifted us. Here at 
Glencross we have particular needs in the area of S.S. 
Superintendent; Christian Ed. Director; and Recorder Reporter. 
Talk to God about  it; and then to any Ministries member or 
Council member about your willingness to be involved. God will 
reward you...The Leadership.



Please join the Salem Foundation for “Faspa, Fellowship and 
Song” on Sunday, March 11th at the Winkler Bergthaler Mennonite 
Church.  Faspa will be served from 4:00 to 4:45 p.m.  The 
afternoon will include inspirational music by the Baker Hutterite 
Choir and harpist, Susan Pharaoh. Proceeds from the freewill 
offering will go towards upgrading of bathroom doors (in the 
portion of Salem Home built in 1972).  Thank You for Making a 
Difference in Our Resident’s Lives!

March Sunday School Teachers - your new material is ready to be 
picked up downstairs in the hallway.

Praise & Prayer
1. Please pray for an urgent need to help provide food for the 

people in Durango, Mexico. Dave & Margaret Penner (from 
Winkler, working in Mexico) have requested any help that 
they can receive to help provide food for the people. The 
situation is so dire that in recent days 40 young mothers 
have committed suicide instead of watching their children 
starve. The state was to send food on Thursday, but when it 
arrived there was very little. MCC is working to send relief 
but it will take time, time the people do not have. Donations 
were being taken at the Grace Mennonite Church Winkler 
last week, if you would like to donate please contact the 
church to see if donations are still being accepted. Further 
information is available at http://gomission.ca/index.php/
2012/01/extreme-drught-in-durango-mexico/

2. Pray for the Missionaries of the week: John & Aggie Froese.  
CME (Conferencia Misionera Evangelica) - Pastor Couple 
in El Valle, Mexico.

3. Thank Him for the gift of another day.


